
Christmas Carols – Safety & Equality Policy 

 

The Rocking Song 
Little Jesus, sweetly sleep, do 

not stir; 
We will lend a coat of fur, 

We will rock you, rock you, rock 
you, 

We will rock you, rock you, rock 
you: 

 

Fur is no longer appropriate wear for small infants, both due to risk of allergy to 
animal fur, and for ethical reasons. Therefore faux fur, a nice cellular blanket or 
perhaps micro-fleece material should be considered a suitable alternative. 
 
Please note, only persons who have been subject to a Criminal Records Bureau 
check and have enhanced clearance will be permitted to rock baby Jesus. 
Persons must carry their CRB disclosure with them at all times and be prepared 
to provide three forms of identification before rocking commences. 
 

Jingle Bells 
Dashing through the snow 
In a one horse open sleigh 

O'er the fields we go 
Laughing all the way 

 

A risk assessment must be submitted before an open sleigh is considered safe 
for members of the public to travel on. The risk assessment must also consider 
whether it is appropriate to use only one horse for such a venture, particularly if 
passengers are of larger proportions. Please note, permission must be gained 
from landowners before entering their fields. To avoid offending those not 
participating in celebrations, we would request that laughter is moderate only 
and not loud enough to be considered a noise nuisance. 
 

 


